CASTLEFORD SHOOL DISTRICT NO. 417
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING
FEBRUARY 20, 2019

Chairman Charlene Davis called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. Trustees present were:
Charlene Davis Rae Ann Bower
Todd Wells Kim Taylor
Jason Nunes-absent

Superintendent Lyle Bayley, Assistant Principal Dena Alired, and Dean of Students Tim Rohr were also present.
SUCCESS STORIES- Little girl cheer camp went well. Castleford FFA was recognized in Senator Brackett’s
newsletter. Honor day with bowling went well. Jr Hi boys basketball tournament going on now. JV boys

basketball received 3™ in tournaments. Varsity received 8", Johnnie Zimmers finished her coursework for her
master’s degree in educational leadership.

CONSENT AGENDA- Vice Chairman Rae Ann Bower moved to accept the consent agenda as written. Kim Taylor
seconded.

-January 23, 2019 Board Minutes
-The Monthly Bill List

-Salaries Review List
-Skyward Budget 2018-19

Motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE- None

OLD BUSINESS

MAINTENANCE REPORT- Discussion

TRANSPORTATION REPORT- Discussion

DAY ON THE HILL- Todd Wells and Superintendent Lyle Bayley both discussed meetings
LOGO- Tabled

NEW BUSINESS

MOTION TO HIRE- Vice Chairman Rae Ann Bower moved to hire Danielle Clark as Junior High track coach. Todd
Wells seconded. Motion carried.



NEW AND REVISED POLICIES- Todd Wells moved to accept the new and revised policies 2315,8240,2305,8235 as
presented. Vice Chairman Rae Ann Bower seconded. Motion carried.

SUPERINTENDENT EVALUATION- Discussion

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL REPORT- Assistant Principal Dena Allred discussed a Kindergarten Awareness evening May
14, Fifth grade would like to participate in an honor day event.

DEAN OF STUDENTS- Dean of Students Tim Rohr discussed Honor Day. 56% of High School and 61% of Middle
School qualified with a 3.0 GPA and no pink slips. SBO sponsored the Sadie Hawkins dance which was well
attended. Civil Rights Data Information Report has been reported with 47 more students than last year.

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT- Superintendent Lyle Bayley discussed student led conferences next Wednesday. CEA
will be contacted to get negotiations and calendar started. Evaluations are going on. Next month will be an open
enrollment policy discussion.

COMMENTS FROM TRUSTEES- Board training was discussed

There being no further business, Kim Taylor moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:01 p.m. Vice Chairman Rae Ann
Bower seconded. Motion carried.
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